From: Julie Quinn

Sent: 21/05/2025 1:42:29 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Mac Donalds at balgowlah

To the council
Please listen to the Community about putting Mac Donalds in our suburb. There is one at

brookvale and Warringah Mall.

The blue mountains is able to keep fast food out of their area so why can’t we.

Traffic will still be a nightmare no matter what you do.

Let’'s keep our area for the community. I'm sure the units round that area of Roseberry Street
and Kenneth Road don’t want more noise and traffic.

So can we stop this with people power or is it falling on deaf ears

Thank you hope to hear soon

Julie Quinn

Sent from my iPad



